
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

March 6, 2025 

 

Glenn Church, Chair 

Monterey County Board of Supervisors 

11140 Speegle St.  

Castroville, CA 95012 
 

Dear Chair Church: 
 

 It is that time again when the County of Monterey needs to appoint one member to the 

Pajaro Valley Water Management Agency Board of Directors.  The legislation that governs the 

agency states that the appointment may be made from a list of persons submitted by the county 

Farm Bureau. 

 

 Our organizations submit, for your consideration, the appointing of:   

CJ Miller 

Berries 

       

 This person has the necessary qualifications as required by legislation.  He derives at least 

51% of his net income from the production of agricultural products and is a resident within the 

County of Monterey area of the agency’s jurisdiction.   

 

 If we can be of further assistance to you in this process, please do not hesitate to call upon us. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

  Norm Groot, Executive Director  Dennis Webb, President 

  Monterey County Farm Bureau  Santa Cruz County Farm Bureau 

  (831) 751-3100; norm@montereycfb.com (831) 724-1356; sccfb@sbcglobal.net  
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cc:  CJ Miller    
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